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This bill will cause financial hardship to anyone that has firearms initially designed 

with magazines with a capacity over 10 rounds .  

If compliant magazines are not available the firearms is this made unlawful/useless ! 

If compliant magazines are  available they will be expensive !  

We've already invested in our self defense tools, this investments are significant to 

working class citizens!  

Stop this madness !  


